Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 9:45 AM

To: ‘Matt Green'; rmann@slo.state.nm.us

Cc: Rebecca Haskell; DeAnn Grant

Subject: RE: Houma State # 001 (9-27-2017) Release (2RP-4417) Workplan

RE: COG * Houma 1 * 2RP-4417 * DOR: 9/27/17
Greetings all,
This proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved with the following:

e Inthe event proposed excavation depths are not achieved, contact the OCD District 2 office to discuss an
alternative method.

e OCD discourages, and will typically not approve blending as a means to achieve RRAL, as mentioned in an email
response from SLO rep, Ryan Mann.

e Advise the OCD District 2 office once remedial activities have been scheduled.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Matt Green <mgreen@2m-environmental.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 9, 2018 9:58 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; rmann@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>
Subject: Houma State # 001 (9-27-2017) Release (2RP-4417) Workplan

Mr. Bratcher / Mr. Mann,

Good morning, please find attached the Soil Investigation Summary and Proposed Remediation Workplan for the Houma
State # 001 Release (2RP-4417) for your review and approval. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks and
have a good day.

Regards,

Matthew Green, P.G.



President

2M Environmental Services, LLC.
Cell #: 432-230-3763

Office #: 432-614-6793
mgreen@2m-environmental.com




